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August 14, 1979

Mr. James G. Keppler
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This letter is in response to the Nuclear Regulatory Conmission IE
Bulletin No. 79-19. Radioactive sources used by Consolidation Coal Company
(NRC License No. 13-16712-01) have not generated any radioactive waste
since the authorization of our license on March 22, 1976. No radioactive
waste is expec*od to be encountered,with the possible exception of
contaminated leak test equipment (in which case your office would immediately
be notified).

If this correspondence does not satisfy the IE Bulletin No. 70-19
requirements, please notify me.

Since rely ,

CONSOLIDATION C0AL COMPANY
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Kent M. Redding
Radiation Safety Officerp

cc: Radiation Files
G. Padgett
B. Lewis
J. Okes 'I lbk
NRC Office of Inspection & Enforcement

Division of Fuel Facility & Materials Safety Inspection
Nuclear Reculatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 7909100609
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